
Hurricane Clean Up - Separating
Your Debris

To help clean up our County as efficiently as possible, please read the following information on

debris pickup and separation:

Debris Pick-Up

Debris should be placed curbside, without blocking the roadway or storm drains; any debris
placed from the sidewalk toward your property will not be picked up. 

Please move your debris to the right of way. We cannot pick up debris located beyond the
right of way on private property. 
Placing debris near or on trees, poles, or other structures makes removal difficult. This
includes fire hydrants and meters. 

If you don't have a sidewalk, ditch, or utility line in front of your house, place debris at the
edge of your property before the curb. 

Debris Separation

Please separate debris into the six categories shown:
1. Normal Household Trash - Normal household trash and bagged debris of any

kind will not be picked up with disaster debris. You should continue to follow your
normal garbage removal schedule. 

2. Vegetative Debris - Logs, plants, tree branches, leaves (do not put in bags). If you
have a lot of leaves and small twigs in plastic bags, please set those aside from
any brush piles. 

3. Construction & Demolition Debris - Building materials, carpet, drywall, furniture,
lumber, mattresses, plumbing.

4. Appliances & White Goods - Air conditioners, dishwashers, freezers,
refrigerators, stoves, washers, dryers, water heaters.

5. Electronics - Computers, radios, stereos, televisions, and other devices with a
cord.

6. Household Hazardous Waste - Please, no chemicals at the curb. They can create
a fire hazard. 




